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Upcoming Meetings 
Technical Working Group  

Tuesday, February 18 
10:00 AM – 12:00 PM  

842 6th Street, Los Banos, CA 

Coordination Committee  

Monday, February 10 

9:30 AM– 12:00 PM 

842 6th Street, Los Banos, CA 

The January 2020 Newsletter can be accessed online at http://deltamendota.org/delta-mendota-newsletter-january-2020/ 

The Delta-Mendota Subbasin GSP groups are also 

continuing to prepare their respective data and 

updates for the first Annual Report submission due 

by April 1st. Monthly meetings of the Coordination 

Committee and Technical Working Group will 

continue through this next target date. 

In further news… 

DWR released draft recommended funding 

awards for the Proposition 68 Sustainable 

Groundwater Management Round 3 grant funding 

on January 24th. In this draft funding list, DWR’s 

recommended award for the Delta-Mendota 

Subbasin matches the requested amount of 

$500,000. There is a 15-day public review and 

comment period until February 10th, after which 

the final funding awards will be announced.  

 

The six groundwater sustainability plans (GSPs) 

within the Delta-Mendota Subbasin were 

submitted to the Department of Water 

Resource’s SGMA Portal on January 23rd, prior 

to the Subbasin’s January 31st deadline as a 

high-priority critically overdraft subbasin. 

Groundwater sustainability agencies (GSAs) 

within each GSP group adopted their respective 

GSP in public meetings prior to the GSP 

submission. Representatives from each GSP 

group coordinated the final GSP upload process 

and shared standard processes for each of the 

GSPs.  

 

The Delta-Mendota Subbasin GSPs have been submitted! 
GSP Implementation to begin in February 2020 

http://deltamendota.org/delta-mendota-newsletter-january-2020/


  

Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) Group Updates  

The Northern & Central GSP 
Group’s recent and upcoming 
activities include: 

 Review/respond to comments on 
the Public Draft GSP 

 Finalized and adopted GSP 

 Submitted the Northern & 
Central Delta-Mendota GSP to 
DWR  

 Ongoing Annual Report 
development 

 

Learn more at  

deltamendota.org 
 

Questions? Contact your local groundwater 

sustainability agency or send an email to 

dmsgma@sldmwa.org 

 
 

Farmers Water District GSP 

Group’s recent and upcoming 

activities include: 

 GSP submittal 

 Annual report preparation 

 

The SJREC GSP Group’s recent and 
upcoming activities include: 

 Adopted and uploaded the SJREC 
GSP to the SGMA Portal  

 Continue to coordinate regional 
sustainability with partners and 
neighboring subbasins 

 Completed draft of the first 
Annual Report 

 

Fresno County GSP Group’s recent 
and upcoming activities include: 
 GSP submittal 

 Annual report preparation 

 

Aliso GSP Group’s recent and 

upcoming activities include: 

 Continued development on 
internal GSP DMS and 
coordination with Delta-
Mendota Subbasin DMS 

 Continued Annual Report 
preparation 

 Considerations made for 
project funding 

 Final submittal of the GSP 

Grassland GSP Group’s recent 
and upcoming activities 
include:  

 GSP submitted on 1/23/2020 
to DWR 

 Annual Report Technical 
Development (contours, 
water use assessments, and 
subsidence analyses) 

http://deltamendota.org/
http://deltamendota.org/
mailto:dmsgma@sldmwa.org

